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Hello Everyone, 
Another week has flown by here at Two Boats School 

and we have only two weeks left in Term 2A.  This 

week we have had the Marine team in from 

Conservation to deliver an assembly to the secondary 

students on an interesting Youth Project that they are 

keen to get underway. This will provide an exciting 

opportunity for up to 8 of our secondary students to 

get involved in conservation issues here on the island. 

Thank you to the Marine team and we look forward to 

working with you all. 

We have had another successful Parents Evening on 

Wednesday 10th February for our Year 10 & 11 

students with another 100% attendance.  Once again 

it was lovely to see the parents and to discuss pupil 

progress.  

Below you will find a list of prize winners for the 

Children’s Mental Health week competitions. Well 

done to all students who took part, the work was of a 

very high standard and the judges had a very hard 

task. 

That’s it from me for now. 

Mrs Maggott 

 
Competition Winners 
Best in Parade:  Shon-tay Williams 

Poetry: Perfectionist –Isabella 

Lutman 

Self-Protected – Adele Thomas 

Who I Am – Troy Cadence 

Art: Fools & Horses – Tarell Clarke 

Advert:       Kelis Beard 

Nursery –     Kenzie Thomas 

Reception – Carla Phillips 

Year 1 & 2 – Shae-lyn 

Year 3 & 4 – Kiara Fowler 

Year 5 & 6 – Rosie Lindsay 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Year 8 share some of their brilliant poems 
from Child Mental Health Week 

We are missing some of our 
Swimming Noodles – if you have 
borrowed any, please could you 
return it to the school as soon as 
possible, thank you. 
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International Women and Girls in Science Day 

Thursday 11th February was International Women and Girls in Science Day. This day is an opportunity to 

promote full and equal access to and participation in science for women and girls.  Below are a few 

photographs of the girls at Two Boats School engaged in some science experiments. 


